
The Board of Health will be holding a
Public Hearing at 8:00 pm October 12,
2017  in the Lower Level Conference
Room  of Melrose City Hall for a revision
of Regulation Restricting the Sale of
Tobacco Products.  The Board will hear
testimony concerning limiting the num-
ber of tobacco permits to the current
number of permits and prohibit new
tobacco permits within 500 feet of a
school. Full copies of the regulations are
available on the Health Dept website at
www.cityofmelrose.org and by calling
781-979-4130.
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